

Mr and Mrs Bim Sandhu
The Sandhu Charitable Foundation
First Floor
Santon House
53-55 Uxbridge Road
Ealing
London W5 5SA

21 August, 2018

Dear Mr and Mrs Sandhu

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your most recent and very generous donation of £ 7,500 to Beanstalk. We are so grateful for this contribution and multi-year commitment to support children in Primary Schools in Ealing.

I am also pleased that I will continue to work with the foundation and both of you again and continue to support the primary school children in Ealing who struggle to learn to read and need our support. It is only with such generous supporters as yourselves that Beanstalk are able to give these children the extra literacy support they need to read, grow and thrive and reach their full potential.

Beanstalk are looking forward to updating you on our progress in 2019. Once again, on behalf of everyone at Beanstalk and especially all the children that your contribution will help to support, thank you very much.

Yours sincerely

Philanthropy Manager

Beanstalk

